
File No. 14-0655-S7

HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to how the Los Angeles 
Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) currently fills the Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) 
units.

Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Harris-Dawson - Cedillo):

1. REQUEST LAHSA to report on how LAHSA currently fills the PSH units, the 
demographics of the current PSH placements, and what steps are taken to ensure the units 
are marketed to the community they are located in.

2. REQUEST LAHSA to fill all Proposition HHH funded project units through the Coordinated 
Entry System utilizing the unit’s Service Planning Area and instruct the Housing and 
Community Investment Department to include this directive in their Prop HHH PSH Loan 
Program Regulations for next fiscal year.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On April 18, 2018, the Homelessness and Poverty Committee considered Motion (Harris- 
Dawson - Cedillo) relative to how LAHSA currently fills the PSH units.

After consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
moved to approve Motion (Harris-Dawson - Cedillo). The matter is now submitted to Council for 
its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY COMMITTEE
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